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Notice to Skippers No. 21/2022 

 

 Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of 

Laws/ of 2021, item 2233, 2368, of 2022, item 88, 258, 855) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 

December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. /Journal Of Laws/ of 2022, item 1097) State Water 

Holding "Polish Waters", Regional Water Management Board in Szczecin, in agreement with the 

Office of Inland Navigation in Szczecin, hereby informs that due to the pollution of the Oder River, 

two dams have been laid in order to retain the dead fish. 

The dams, approximately 40 metres long, were spread out over the following kilometres from the 

right bank in the direction of the river's current: 

- 690.5 of the Oder River – region of the bridge in Krajnik Dolny, 

- 702.9 of the Oder River – the area of the municipal wharf in Gryfino. 

Therefore, as of 12 August 2022, no post-dusk sailing is permitted from 6:30 p.m. due to non-

compliance with the conditions for night navigation. 

Daytime skippers must exercise extreme caution when passing through the areas indicated 

above.  

Dams will be marked in accordance with navigation regulations. 

The above notice shall be effective until further notice. 

  

Marek Duklanowski 

Director 

of PGW WP RZGW Szczecin 

 

 

For more information concerning navigational conditions, please contact the Operational Centre from 

Monday to Friday, between 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (phone: 91 44 11 257), or visit the website: 

https://szczecin.wody.gov.pl/komunikaty-nawigacyjne 

https://szczecin.wody.gov.pl/komunikaty-nawigacyjne

